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Dear Commission Clerk Apodaca,

I would like to give public comment on PFAS on Tuesday, November 12th.
| understand that it is a three minute or less statement.

Online please, instead of in person.

I will select T0AM as my speaking time but am flexible until noon.

Thank you.

Warmly,
Michael Sweringen

michael.sweringen@gmail.com
(505) 450-5327
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